
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 20th September 2019 
Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carer/Students and Staff 

This has been a busy week with our first trip of 
the year and our first charity event. The High 
School Diploma students (and teachers!) enjoyed 
their theatre trip to see the ‘Play that Went 
Wrong’ especially the slapstick comedy elements! 
The charity event was a non-uniform day as part 
of Jeans for Genes day. We will be able to reveal 
how much was raised next week. 
 
As well as these events, we also posted letters to 
parents/carers about flu vaccinations. This is 
available for all students who are under 18. The 
letter contains information about the vaccination – 
by nasal spray – and a consent form. Please can 
these be returned by next Tuesday (24th 
September) even if you do not want your child to 
be vaccinated. The vaccination date may change 
from Monday 30th September to Thursday 3rd 
October and we will confirm this next week. 
 
Next week we will be mailing out the parent/carer 
handbooks. These contain much of the information 
you will have seen in the student handbook, as well 
as other key information. I know that many 
parents/carers have found these to be a useful 
reference source through the year.  

 
I hope that the sunshine continues over the 
weekend and look forward to seeing everyone back 
on Monday! 
 
Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have all be enjoying the warmer 
weather this week; however, it is 
important – especially when it is sunny – 
for students to bring refillable water 
bottles to school. Despite reminders, 
several students do not have them, and 
this will mean they struggle to stay 
hydrated.  
 

Water Bottles 

 
The house with the most points this week is: 

Wandle 
Congratulations to them and well done to all students for their hard work over 
the week. 

 

 

Tuesday 24th September 2019: 
Flu Vaccination forms to be returned 
 
Date to be confirmed: 
Flu Vaccinations administered 
 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 2019: 
Half Term 
 
Friday 13th December 2019: 
Last Day of Term     

Upcoming Dates 


